
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Commissioner of Labor and Industry may designate certain qualified persons as a level 3 Third-Party 

Qualified Elevator Inspector (TPQEI). This TPQEI Level 3 authorization allows the individual to perform 

pre-final inspections on personnel hoists only. The individual is not authorized to perform TPQEI inspections 

on any other type of elevator unit.  

Those individuals who are interested in performing the level 3 inspections shall comply with the registration 

and renewal requirements for third party inspectors under COMAR .09.12.81.04-1(c) (1) (a)-(e) and .4-1(c) 

(2) (b) & (c). In addition to these requirements, the individual shall submit in writing their experience and 

training in the requirements of ANSI A10.4 and the training shall include instruction from the equipment 

manufacturer or distributor.   

Upon receipt and favorable review of all required documents, the Commissioner will authorize this individual 

to perform a TPQEI, Level 3 inspection and issue a TPQEI, Level 3 identification card.   
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